
Erasmus+ Individual Exchanges –
The first steps

Jules and Sarah from the Franco-German high school
are the first to welcome European students under the
Erasmus programme.

Sacha is an Austrian student from the Akademisches Gymnasium in Vienna and Cristina is a Spanish
student from the Lycée Zola de Las Rozas in Madrid.

Thanks to an Erasmus grant, Jules and Sarah will also travel to the partner schools for several weeks
to improve their language skills and to experience life with Austrian and Spanish families.

We  hope  that  these  pioneers  will  inspire  other  students  to  embark  on  this  unforgettable  life
experience.
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